

July 2, 2025

Dear Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development,

I am writing on behalf of gener8tor Management, LLC, in full support of their ability to join the state of Wisconsin's Eligible Training Provider List. We have had a positive experience with the gener8tor Skills program and are impressed by the quality and relevance of the training they provide. We are open to hiring future graduates who complete the training programs, and we support the training programs they offer, including:

- IT Support/Help Desk
- IT Admin
- Generative AI for Leaders
- Data Analytics
- Project Management

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at mbehrens@johnsonfinancialgroup.com

Thank you,

Mark C. Behrens

Chief Financial Officer (CFO)

Johnson Financial Group

555 Main Street, Ste. 550 | Racine, WI 53403